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~WELCOME~ 
Welcome to our community! 
Together we share a deep 
love and reverence for God, 
which we express through 
liturgy, prayer, and service.  
We invite you to join us in 
experiencing the joy and 
fulfillment that come from 
being part of something 
greater than ourselves. 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

Mass Schedule 
 

SATURDAY…..….……5PM 
SUNDAY….…7AM &  9AM 
MONDAY…………….8AM 
TUES.-FRI…..……. 6:45AM 
FIRST FRIDAY ANOINTING 
MASS………...………..2PM 
F I R S T  S A T U R D A Y 
MASS………………...8AM 
 
HOLY DAY MASSES: 
Solemnity of the Immaculate 
Conception………..Dec. 9th 
Times……..6:45AM/5:30PM 
 
 
CONFESSIONS: 
30 minutes before daily 
Masses and 45 minutes 

THIRTY-THIRD SUNDAY OF 
 ORDINARY TIME 

“Heaven and earth will pass away, but my 
words will not pass away.”   -Mk 13:31 

Excerpts from the lectionary for Mass copyright 2001, 1998, 1970 CCD. 

Grounded  i n  ou r 

FAITH, 

R o o t e d  i n  t h e 

EUCHARIST. 
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From the Pastor’s Desk 
Dear St. Joseph Parishioners, 
  
This Sunday, we will celebrate the 20th anniversary of the deacon 
ordinations of Deacon Terry Ficenec and Deacon David Krueger. The call to 
the diaconate is a call to merciful service. In addition to the liturgical role of 
the deacon, there are many more quiet works of mercy that most of us never 
see. Right at the heart of the vocation is the call of the poor. From Deacon 
David’s work with prison ministry and parish missions to Deacon Terry’s work 
especially with providing for at-risk families and single mothers, it’s easy to 
see how this part of diaconal life can have a huge impact on our community. 
Congratulations to Deacon Terry and Deacon David! 
  
Also, this past week, the wall behind the sanctuary was in need of repainting. 
After discussion with the parish council, we went with a lighter color. 
  
Have a great week! 
Best, 
Fr. Scott 

  

Remember in our Prayers 

Let us pray for Margaret Wilson and 
Eileen Stock.  Pray also for all our  
parishioners who are homebound, 
hospitalized, and in nursing homes. 

 
Confession Times During Advent 

On the four Sundays of Advent, in 
addition to regular confession times, I 
will be at home from 2:00-4:00 and 
available for confessions in the rectory 
office. Please feel free to stop by. 
 
 

 

 

Weekly Collections 
Weekend of November 9th/10th 

Offertory…….……….…....$3,880.85 
Building Fund……….……......$290.00 

All Souls/All Saints……....……..$50.00 
 

.  

 
 

St. Joseph’s 
pledge: 

$28,090.26  
Your gift to the annual Appeal fosters 
priestly vocations and forms deacons, 
equips leaders in our parishes and 
schools, places chaplains in nursing 
homes and hospitals, helps incarcerated 
encounter our Redeemer, serves the 
homeless and working poor and so 
much more. 

We have 68.8% of our goal met! 

Mass Intentions 
SUN 11/17 7:00 a.m. + Special Intention 
  9:00 a.m.  People of St. Joseph 
MON 11/18 8:00 a.m. + Donna Germolik 
TUE 11/19  6:45 a.m. + Steven Kotlarz 
WED 11/20 6:45 a.m. + JoAnn Kunzman 
TH 11/21  6:45 a.m. + Sally Stanek 
FRI 11/22  6:45 a.m. + Rich VanTassell 
SAT 11/23      5:00 p.m. + Jim Werner 
SUN 11/24   7:00 a.m. + Beth Schmidt 
  9:00 a.m.  People of St. Joseph 
 

If you would like to schedule a Mass for the intention of someone special, 
contact the parish office.  A donation of $10 is suggested.   

Liturgy Ministers 
        Saturday, 11/23  @ 5:00 p.m.          Sunday, 11/24  @ 7:00 a.m.   Sunday, 11/24  @ 9:00 a.m. 
 Greeters: Teresa Starks/Sharon VanTassell     Bob Green          Donna Devine/Kathy Irvin 
 Lectors:   Ken Patry/John Cronican     Mike Kalen          Bob Zielinski/Joe Boro 
 EMHC:      Carrie Cronican      JoAnn Swanson         Jeff Needels         
 Singers:    Jr. Choir         No music          Tolliver Family 
 Altar Server:                 Peter Sciba/Dominic Cacka 
         
If you are interested in serving St. Joseph parish as a greeter, EMHC, or lector, please contact Sharon VanTassell in the 
parish office at 402-253-2949  or secretary68059@gmail.com.  

November: Month of Remembrance 
The Church dedicates the month of November to those 
who have gone before us in death.  We are invited to 
honor the memory of the dead, reflect on the meaning 
of our own lives, and cherish the connections that bind 
us across time.  During the month of November, a Book 
of Remembrance will be in the chapel.  You are 
welcome to write the names of loved ones who have 
died in the past year in the book.  As a parish, we will 
continue to pray for the repose of their souls. 
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Parish Events and Formation 

• Saturday, November 16th | Baselight Men’s Group @ 7a.m. 
              - Intro to learning Spanish class @ 9a.m. in the St. Bernadette Rm 
• Sunday, November 17th |Donut Sunday after 9a.m. Mass in the Parish Hall 
• Monday, November 18th | Baselight Women’s group @ 7:30p.m. 
• Tuesday, November 19th |Finance Committee meeting at 6:30p.m. 
• Wednesday, November 20th | Preschool CGS @ 9:30a.m. - 11a.m. 
                   - Junior Choir Practice @ 5:30p.m. 
                   - TRE K-6th @ 6:15p.m. - 7:30p.m. 
         - First Reconciliation @ 6:15p.m. 
         - Baselight Group @ 6:15p.m. - 7:25p.m. in chapel 
• Thursday, November 21st  |  Family Faith Formation @ 5:30p.m. 
• Wednesday, November 27th | Thanksgiving Service @ 7pm at Our Redeemer  
            Lutheran Church on 305 N 3rd St.  

Questions of the Week 
Reflect and Respond to Scripture 

 

First Reading 
(Dn 12:1-3) 
The prophet Daniel foresaw a 
time of great distress and 
ultimate judgement for the 
living and the dead.  Who 
supports you when you are 
feeling anxious or are deeply 
worried? 
 

Second Reading 
(Heb 10:11-14) 
The author of the Hebrews 
emphasizes Jesus’s death as 
the final offering for the 
forgiveness of sins, making us 
“perfect forever” in eternal 
life.  What do you find most 
curious about the idea of 
being perfect in eternal life? 
 

Gospel Reading 
(Mark 13:24-32) 
Jesus speaks to his disciples 
about the signs that will 
accompany his Second 
Coming, even though only 
God the Father knows the 
exact time.  How should one 
best prepare for this unknown 
future? 

Warm Coats for Kids in Need This Winter 
As winter approaches, the St. Joseph Knights of Columbus are here to help ensure that every 
child has a warm coat to wear. We understand that for some families, purchasing a winter 
coat may be a financial challenge, and we want to offer our support.  
If your child, or a child you know, is in need of a winter coat, please don’t hesitate to reach 
out. This program is provided with the utmost respect and confidentiality.  Contact Ralph at 
402-707-8426. We are honored to assist our community, and every request will be handled 
with care and discretion. 

 

Encountering Emmanuel with Heather Khym: An Advent Journal 
This Advent, journey with Heather Khym in her book Encountering 
Emmanuel as she invites you to embrace the stillness and silence amid 
life’s chaos.  Each day you’ll journey deeper into the meaning of 
Advent with a meditation, stunning illustrations, reflection questions, 
prayer, and journaling space.  Books are $9.50 a piece.  
There are 6 books left.  Contact Sharon in the parish 
o f f i c e  o r  A m a n d a  S t a r o s c i k  a t 
staroscikamanda@gmail.com.   Join our Flocknote Group 

by scanning the QR code to receive weekly emails with video reflections from 
Heather Khym.   
 

Advent WRAP Scripture Study 
During the season of Advent, join us in a scripture study as we focus on the 
events surrounding Jesus' birth. Everyone is invited to attend all or part of the 
four nights. We will be meeting on Tuesday evenings November 
26, December 3, December 10, and December 17. Each week we will 
share a potluck dinner from 5:30-6:00pm and then work in WRAP small 
groups from 6:00-7:00pm. If you are interested in attending, or have 
questions, please call/text Julie Richards at 402-881-2407.  This is a great way to focus on 
Christmas scripture as well as share your faith (and food) with your parish! Hope to see you 
there! 

 

Stephen Center Meals: VOLUNTEERS Needed 
We are looking for a group of people to prepare and serve the meal at Stephen Center on 
Monday, January 20th. The parish will reimburse up to $300 for food expenses. It's a very 
rewarding experience! If you are interested, please contact Angie Iverson 402-203-0723 or 
Ann Kavanaugh 402-679-0659.   

Saint of the Week 
St. Justin Martyr (c100-165)was a second century apologist 
whose detailed texts which show the depth of the Catholic 
tradition were meant to dispel rumors of the early Church 
practices during the roman persecution.  An eyewitness account 
to his martyrdom still survives today. 



Works of Mercy Ministry: Service Opportunity 
Walthill/Macy Day Trip with Catholic Charities 

The first Tuesday of every month, Catholic Charities organizes a group of volunteers to help package and distribute food boxes 
to the residents of Walthill and Macy in northeastern Nebraska. Our next day of service will be December 3rd.  Kindly 
contact Sue Knott at 402-810-2033 if you would like to come along for this full day of service and community. 

 

MagnifiKid pamphlets NOW AVAILABLE! 
During weekend Masses, kids 6+ can enjoy following along in the Liturgy by taking one of the weekly 
MagnifiKid pamphlets located on the table by the collections basket.  It includes all the readings and prayers 
of the Sunday Mass with explanations of the difficult words and the meaning of the rituals.   Each booklet 
also includes a suggested prayer for morning and evening, suggestions on how to live the entire week with the 
Lord, various games, a comic, activities to help children learn about Christian life and culture.   
 
 

Rosary–Making Fellowship 
We are excited to invite you to a special Rosary-Making Event every fourth Monday of each 
month at 6:30PM in St. Joseph’s parish hall. This is a wonderful opportunity to come together as a 
community, share in a meaningful activity, and create beautiful, handcrafted rosaries for personal 
use or for a special cause.  We will provide all the necessary materials and instructions, so you only 
need to bring your enthusiasm and willingness to learn. Light refreshments will be served, and we 
encourage you to bring a friend or family member.  Our next event will be Nov. 25th. 
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Knights of Columbus | Fill a Bag for Hunger FOOD DRIVE 
The St. Joseph Knights of Columbus will be distributing paper grocery bags after Masses on 
the weekend of November 16-17. Parishioners are encouraged to fill these bags with canned 
and non-perishable food items to support our community during the holiday season. The 
donated items will be used to prepare holiday food baskets, which the Knights of Columbus 
will deliver to families enrolled in the OPPD Energy Assistance program.  By participating, you 
help ensure that families facing financial hardships can celebrate the holidays with a nutritious 
meal. Thank you for helping make a difference this holiday season. 

 

Donut Sunday Childcare 
We are excited to start this pilot program that will provide 
childcare for children 6 months to 5 years of age during the 
9AM on the 3rd Sundays of every month.  Parents will need 
to sign up there children through an online registration form 

f o u n d  o n  t h e  w e b s i t e  a t 
www.stjospehspringfield.org or scan the QR 
code to get to the Google Form.  Childcare will 
be in the RE building.  Nov. 17th will be the 
next date. 
 
We are still looking 

for more volunteers that would be 
willing to help watch the children on 
these Donut Sundays.  If you are 
willing to help out in this way, kindly 
reach out Amanda Staroscik by email 
at staroscikamanda@gmail.com or 
Fa t he r  S co t t  by  ema i l  a t 
sahasting@archomaha.org 
 

Singing at Christmas Eve Mass 
If your child is not in Jr Choir, but would like to sing with the Jr 
Choir on Christmas Eve, they should attend practice on 
December 11 in the Sanctuary at 5:30.  Please let Candy 
Connery know by texting or calling her at 402-661-4214 so 
she has music for them.  



 

PASTOR………………………..……………….…..Father Scott Hastings 

sahastings@archomaha.org 
402.827.3854 - Office 

PARISH SECRETARY…………….…..…..…..…………Sharon VanTassell 
secretary68059@gmail.com 

402.203.4708 - Home 
RELIGIOUS EDUCATION DIRECTOR & SAFE 
ENVIRONMENT COORDINATOR…..…….……...…...…...Sherry Huntwork 

shuntwork@msn.com 
402.253.2949 ext. 4 - Office 

COMMUNICATIONS, EVENTS & EVANGALIZATION  
COORDINATOR…………………….…….……..….......Amanda Staroscik 

staroscikamanda@gmail.com 
402.659.3138 

PRAYER CHAIN & CARE CHAIN CONTACT….…..…….……Julie Richards 
 402.881. 2407 

DEACONS……………....…Deacon David (retired) & Linda Christensen 
Deacon Terry & Karen Ficenec 

Deacon David & VanNessa Krueger 
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Parish Groups & Ministry Leaders 

PARISH COUNCIL PRESIDENT……….……....……...………..Jim Amerine 
FINANCE COMMITTEE PRESIDENT..………...…......………….Mike Fowler 
KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS COUNCIL 10894  
GRAND KNIGHT…..………………....…..……………......Kevin Schuster  
LADIES GUILD PRESIDENT …..…….....……….……...…........Deb Hoskins  
MUSIC MINISTRY & YOUTH CHOIR  
COORDINATOR...…………………………….…..…...….Candy Connery 
YOUTH GROUP LEADERS………….…...Kelly Johnson &  Julie Nieveen 

Monthly Charity Drive  
~Sponsored by St. Joseph Ladies’ Guild~ 

During the month of November, we will not be collecting donations for a specific charity. However, as we approach the end of the month, 
keep an eye out for our annual Giving Tree! This initiative provides a wonderful opportunity to purchase Christmas gifts for children and 
families who may not otherwise receive any.  
 

Thank you to everyone who contributed to the October charity drive.  Your generosity allowed us to deliver 333 pairs of incontinence 
underwear, 228 incontinence pads, seven pair of period underwear, 837 panty liners, 860 tampons, and 558 pads to the Methodist Food 
Pantry and Hope's Closet pantry in Louisville. All your donations help fulfill St. Joseph's mission of helping those in our community.  

SACRAMENT OF 
RECONCILIATION 
Father will hear confessions 30 
minutes before daily masses and 45 
minutes before weekend masses. 

 
SACRAMENT OF BAPTISM 
Registered parishioners will need to 
contact the parish office to schedule a 
meeting for their baptism class.  After 
the class is complete, you can schedule 
a date.  Baptisms can take place 
during a weekend mass or after.   

 
SACRAMENT OF MARRIAGE 
Six months of marriage preparation 
prior to your wedding is required by 
the Archdiocese. Contact the parish 
office to schedule your wedding date 
and marriage instruction. 

 
MINISTRY TO THE SICK 
If you, a relative or friend are 
hospitalized or shut in, and would like 
a visit from the Pastor or Deacon, 
please call the parish office. 

 
EUCHARISTIC ADORATION 
The Blessed Sacrament is exposed 
every first Wednesday of the month 
from 7:00 a.m. - 9:00 p.m. To sign up 
for an hour, contact the parish office.   
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Parish Office 
OFFICE HOURS………………………..…M,W,TH 8:00 a.m. - 11:00 a.m. 
PHONE………………………..….………………………...402.253.2949 
EMAIL……………………………….……….info@stjosephspringfield.org 
FLOCKNOTE TEXT-TO-JOIN………….….………..SPRINGFIELD to 84576 
FACEBOOK…………………………………………...facebook.com/stjosf 

Bulletin Submissions 
If you would like to submit an announcement for the weekly bulletin, please send 
it to bulletin@stjosephspringfield.org by Monday at 8:00 a.m. 
Weekly bulletins can be found on our website www.stjospehspringfield.org  or 
by joining our weekly Parish Notes group on Flocknote.  Text SPRINGFIELD to 
84576 and sign up to receive Flocknote messages from St. Joseph Catholic 
Church in Springfield, NE. 

Parish Directory 
The parish directory is now available to download. Kindly contact Sharon 
VanTassell in the parish office at secretary68059@gmail.com or                   
402-253-2949.  If there are updates or corrections, please let us know. 


